## Thanks for your work in the Dzierżoniów Entrepreneurs' Council of the 1st term

2024-04-25



The Mayor of Dzierżoniów thanked all members of the Council for their activity, actions taken, solutions implemented and for the effort and dedication put into work for the Dzierżoniów Council of Entrepreneurs of the first term in the years 2019-2024.

During the meeting, the Chairwoman of the Dzierżoniów Council of Entrepreneurs summarized the work of the Council during the term of office. It was a difficult period due to unforeseen events, such as the coronavirus pandemic and the outbreak of war in Ukraine.

Despite this, many meetings and joint initiatives were carried out! These included:

- Buy local in Dzierżoniów" campaign,
- change of paid parking hours in the market square,
- workshops with young people at "Ekonomik",
- creation of the Lilac Entrepreneurs' Avenue,

- reducing the fee for occupying the road lane for catering gardens, stairs and ramps for people with disabilities and for elements used to decorate the entrance to the premises,
- consultations on design documentation for the reconstruction of the Dzierżoniów market square.
- Print
- PDF
- Share
- e-urząd

all news